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  July 24, 2023 

  Document #： 8ZDGF-1595 

   

  Nidec Components Corporation 

Dear Valued Customers 

Sensor Division 

 

 

Product process change notification for liquid leak sensor WL10 series 

This is to inform you that the product process will be changed for liquid leak sensor, WL10 series. This 

notification is for your company to take appropriate action should your internal documentation for the 

products need to be updated.  

 

1.Type of change 

□  Man    ☑ Method    □ Material   □ Machine 

2. Products affected 

Product name Series name 

Liquid Leak Sensor WL10 series 

 

3. Description of change 

The film of the production tooling used to cut parts of the darkening mask will be changed from non-RoHS 

compliant to RoHS compliant.   

 

 

 

 

 
【Production process of Mask】 

ⅰ. Production of material sheet for mask 
     ⅱ. Placing the sheet on the film in order to avoid the cut sheet being spread over 
       Changing the type of film from non-conforming to RoHS conforming 

ⅲ. Cutting 
    ⅳ. Picking up mask from the sheet 

 

4. Reason for change 

The film used as tooling turned out to be RoHS non-conforming. In order to be in compliance with  

RoHS directive, NCCC decides to change the film to RoHS conforming. Since the film is not a part 

of product and is used just as tooling, changing the type of film doesn’t affect the quality and 

performance of WL-10 by any means.  

Darkening mask 

（3.1 ㎜×1.3 ㎜×0.6 ㎜/0.003ｇ） 
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5. Implementation date  

   The estimated implementation date is from the next delivery (Lot No.3G4 or later). Production 

will resume on July 21st. As shown in the photo below, countermeasure products will be marked on 

the label. 

    

         

Product packaging label           Outer box packing label 

Identification 


